MILFORD BROOK STUDENT COUNCIL

September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian:

I am happy to announce that Milford Brook School will be offering 4th and 5th grade students the opportunity to join our student council. Each 4th and 5th grade class will select one classroom representative, as well as an alternate, from those students interested. Student Council will lead the school in monthly community service activities this year as well as support Milford Brook's continuing campaign A Year of Kindness.

Interested 4th and 5th grade children will:

- 1. Prepare a speech IN SCHOOL during the week of September 26th and present it to their classmates to explain why they would like to be their class representative.
- 2. Model outstanding behavior throughout the school year including the bus, cafeteria and hallways.
- 3. Attend bi-monthly meetings during lunch

Those 5th grade students interested in running for a school officer position, must obtain a position as a classroom representative or alternate first. The election for officer positions will be Tuesday, November 7th with the entire Milford Brook student body voting via Google Form.

I look forward to working with the child	dren on this committee.
	Sincerely,
	Mitch Kivor Assistant Principal
MILFORD BI	ROOK STUDENT COUNCIL
Please sign below and return to your child'	s teacher by September 22, 2023
I give my child for the Student Council.	_ permission to be nominated as a class representative
School. I must keep an appropriate behavior	se to behave appropriately to represent Milford Brook oral standing in order to hold office. Poor behavior in the bus is not a reflection of the positive role model I all from student council.
(student's signature)	(parent's signature)